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  Voting by mail is an Oregon institution. Everyone should have an equal opportunity 

to cast their ballot. Whether they can make it to polling place or read their ballot 

brochure that was in the mail a month prior and send in their vote. Attempting to 

abolish the method that Oregon has used to vote on all elections is an attempt to 

undermine the voices of the people.  

 

 

 

 

 


